
 

 

 
 
 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 105 of 2016 

 
 
 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/132/89 

 
 

24 November 2016 
 

Further to Not 82 of 2016 Re - 
Filming in Different Localities in Malta and Gozo 

   
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners that further to Local Notice 
to Mariners no. 82 of 2016 re Filming in Different Localities in Malta and Gozo, filming will also take 
place either in area A or area B (as shown on attached chart) 
 
The filming may take place between Monday 28 November 2016 and Friday 2 December 2016 
 
In view of the above Mariners are informed that a clear horizon is required and that all other 
information in Local Notice to Mariners no. 82 will all remain. 
 
 
Chart affected BA chart 177, 2538. 




